
APCM Electoral Roll Report 7th May 2023 

The electoral roll for the parish was revised between 8th and 22nd April 2023 and now includes 289 members, 
compared with a total of 304 at the time of the previous Annual Parochial Church Meeting in April 2022, a 
net reduction of 15.  

Statutory notice of the revision was given in St Mary’s Saffron Walden, St John’s Little Walden and St James, 
Sewards End from 2nd March 2023 and in The Grapevine. 

The names on the new roll have been displayed in the churches or made available from 16th April 2022 for 
the correction of errors and omissions.  

22 members have died, moved away or asked for their names to be removed and 5 new members have been 
added to the roll, a net reduction of 17 people in the number before the revision. (This differs from the 
change since the previous APCM because additions are made throughout the year and in the annual revision 
but deletions on death only in the annual revision.)    

Of these 289 people, 18 also qualify to take part in the annual meeting and proceedings at Little Walden and 
36 also qualify to take part in the annual meeting and proceedings at Sewards End, because of where they 
live or worship. 

The roll will be open again for new admissions after the APCM. 

 

Clifford Want  
Electoral Roll Officer 

22nd April 2022 

 

 

  

 

    


